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 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Notice of Customer MEETING

TO

UTILITIES, INC. OF PENNBROOKE

AND

ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS

120037-WS 

Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Lake County by Utilities, Inc. of Pennbrooke.

ISSUED: June 20, 2012
NOTICE is hereby given that the Florida Public Service Commission will hold a customer meeting in the above docket at the following time and place:



Wednesday, July 18, 2012, at 6:00 p.m.



Grand Hall at Pennbrooke Fairways



33825 Pennbrooke Parkway



Leesburg, FL  34748

PURPOSE AND PROCEDURE


The purpose of the meeting is to give customers and other interested persons an opportunity to offer comments regarding the quality of service the utility provides, the proposed rate increase, and to ask questions and comment on other issues.  One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida Public Service commission may attend and participate in this meeting.  For questions, contact Commission staff, Ralph Jaeger, at (850) 413-6234.


In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing a special accommodation to participate at this proceeding should contact the Office of Commission Clerk no later than five days prior to the conference at 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, via 1-800-955-8770 (Voice) or 1-800-955-8771 (TDD), Florida Relay Service.

JURISDICTION


Jurisdiction over this matter is vested in the Commission by Chapter 367, Florida Statutes.  This meeting will be governed by the provisions of Chapter 120, Florida Statutes, as well as Chapters 25-9, 25-10, 25-22, and 25-30, Florida Administrative Code.

EMERGENCY CANCELLATION OF PROCEEDINGS


If settlement of the case or a named storm or other disaster requires cancellation of the meeting, Commission staff will attempt to give timely direct notice to the parties.  Notice of cancellation will also be provided on the Commission’s website (http://www.psc.state.fl.us/) under the Hot Topics link found on the home page.  Cancellation can also be confirmed by calling the Office of the General Counsel at 850-413-6199.


By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission this 20th day of June, 2012. 

	
	/s/ Ann Cole

	
	ANN COLE

Commission Clerk


Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida  32399

(850) 413-6770

www.floridapsc.com

Copies furnished:  A copy of this document is provided to the parties of record at the time of issuance and, if applicable, interested persons.
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